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Northfield Lane,

Willoughton

Gainsborough

DN21 5RT

Tel: 01427 668381

Email: enquiries@willoughton.lincs.sch.uk
3rd July 2020

Dear Parents/ Carers,

You may have seen or read about the Government’s plans for getting all children back to school in September.

The expectation is that all children will return, in class bubbles of up to 30 children – separate to other classes. School will be based on separating groups or bubbles, and minimising contacts, rather than social distancing. This means that we will have to continue to stagger school start and finish times, play-times and lunch-times. Over the next few days we will make more detailed plans about how we can safely get all children back to school next term and I will be in touch with these details soon.

I would also like to take this opportunity to inform you that school will not be open during the summer holidays, including for the children of key workers.  

Take care everyone and stay safe,
Mrs Waplington
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